
 

 Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 27th May2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
What a lovely day we have had! A fabulous celebration for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We did plan originally to have 
our food outside however it was a little windy earlier so we decided to have our tea party indoors. 
Mrs Weatherley made us a fabulous picnic lunch and we ate sandwiches and scones and then a delicious ice cream cone!  
Miss Parr’s Art Club is now finished (tonight was the last session) but it will run again during the Autumn Term for children 
who haven’t had the opportunity to attend so far. On the Friday of the second week after half term (10th June) we will be 
running choir club again for Class One (Year 1 and 2 children) and Reception children. We will send home a letter of 
consent shortly after half term. 
Thank to for all of the wonderful donations for the Summer Fair, we now have some wonderful donations for both the 
bottle stall and the tombola. 
As some of you may know, it was Mrs Ainslie’s last day today for a little while as she is leaving us to have a baby. We are 
all so excited for her and her husband and look forward to baby snuggles soon. Mrs Ainslie has personally asked me to 
extend her thanks for the beautiful flowers she received from the parents this morning! 
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What is happening after half term? 
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Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

If your child is 
attending Breakfast 
Club or After School 
Club, Please can they 
be brought into 
school via the MAIN 
GATE. We need to 
keep all adults and 
children safe and the 
carpark gate is for 
vehicles only. 

W/ B 6th June 
Statutory Phonics Screening 

Check week ~ (Year 1 Pupils) 

Friday 10th June 
Multiplication Check for 

Year 4 Pupils 

Attendance 
This week’s Attendance 

Class 2 are the winners this week! 
Well done Class 2! 

 

 
 

 
 

Have a lovely half term everyone! See you all 
on 6th June bright and breezy! 
 

Our Behaviour for Learning Superstars 
enjoying their hot chocolate in the 

Staffroom! 

Monday June 13th 
Sponsored Walk-  

All children should have their 
Sponsor Forms already. Please 

could we have them into 
school Friday by 10th June  

Friday 17th June ( PM) 
Headteacher from Corbridge Middle 
School to visit Year 4 children 

Thursday 23rd June 
Games Evening at Corbridge Middle 
School for Year 4 children. 

Friday 24th June 
Community Cohesion Event for Year 4 

children at QE High School 

 

Thursday 30th June 
Early Years and Class One 
Trip to Brockbushes Farm 

Thursday July 14th 

Class 2 Visit to Whickham 
Thorns  

Thursday 7th July – Summer Fair 
Friday 8th July – Sports Day 


